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Jim Neil, Sheriff  

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

MEDIA CONTACT:  

David Daugherty – ddaugherty@sheriff.hamilton-co.org or Office (513) 946-6439; Cell (513) 328-3100 

Public Record Requests:   

 Jim Knapp jknapp@sheriff.hamilton-co.org or Jessica Jones jljones@sheriff.hamilton-co.org  

Mugshot Requests:  

 Identification@sheriff.hamilton-co.org or call (513) 946-6230  

Sheriff’s Office Employee Resigned 

 

Cincinnati, Ohio, August 17, 2018– Sheriff Jim Neil reports that a social 

media video recorded by Parents Against Predators was broadcasted live yesterday 

via Facebook. Parents Against Predators conducted an undercover operation 

involving a male adult who attempted to meet a 15 year old teenager to engage in 

sexual activity. The adult male in question was identified as former Deputy Ryan 

Parker. Ryan Parker was assigned in the Jail Services Section. 

Sheriff Jim Neil has launched an administrative investigation surrounding this 

disturbing video.  

On August 17, 2018, Deputy Ryan Parker resigned with the Hamilton County 

Sheriff’s Office and is no longer employed. 

If you have any further questions, please contact David Daugherty, Public 

Information Officer, at (513) 946-6439. 

* * * * * 
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